
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
BA (Hons)  
 

Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 

www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

15th May 2025 
 

Dear Year 5 Parents, 
Kent Test  

 
Kent Grammar School test is due to take place on Thursday, 11th September, 2025.  Should you wish your child 
to sit the Kent Test you will need to register between 2nd June and 1st July, 2025 as late applications cannot be 
accepted. If you register online and provide an email address, then you will receive your child’s assessment 
decision via email after 4pm on Thursday, 16th October 2025.  
 
Parents are encouraged to register online, as this will allow Kent to process your details more quickly. Please see 
the leaflet enclosed with this letter.  Also, once you have your child’s results, parents who registered online will 
be able to apply online for a school place simply by logging on and adding your preferences to the information 
you have already given them about your child and your address. Further information about the Kent Test and 
the link to register is: https://www.kent.gov.uk/education-and-children/schools/school-places/kent-test#tab-1 
 
Parents who wish to also register for the entrance tests for Dover Girls Grammar School or Dover Grammar 
School for Boys need to register with the school. Please contact the relevant school for further information and 
to register. 
 
We have arranged an additional parents’ consultation with Mrs Davies and myself on Thursday, 5th June 
between 2.30pm and 4.30pm. These will be held in person or on the phone.  Please note this is only for parents 
who are unsure whether their child should take the Kent Test and discussion with the teacher would be 
beneficial. Appointments can be made by calling the school or emailing office@eastry.kent.sch.uk and 
confirming whether you would prefer a phone call or to meet in person. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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